
HOLIDAY NOTICE 

Dear Students, 

Please note that all students are on holiday from  

Monday 18th December 2017 until Sunday 07th January 2018. 

Please see below our office opening hours over the holiday: 

 

We hope you enjoy your holiday. Season’s greetings and a 

Happy New Year to you all.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Brit College 

Monday 18th December 2017 09:00 – 17:30 

Tuesday 19th December 2017 09:00 – 17:30 

Wednesday 20th December 2017 09:00 – 17:30 

Thursday 21st December 2017 09:00 – 17:30 

Friday 22nd December 2017 09:00 – 17:30 

Saturday 23rd December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Sunday 24th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Monday 25th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Tuesday 26th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Wednesday 27th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Thursday 28th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Friday 29th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Saturday 30th December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Sunday 31st December 2017 OFFICE CLOSED 

Monday 01st January 2018 OFFICE CLOSED 

Tuesday 02nd January 2018 09:00 – 17:30 

Wednesday 03rd January 2018 09:00 – 17:30 

Thursday 04th January 2018 09:00 – 17:30 

Friday 05th January 2018 09:00 – 17:30 

Saturday 06th January 2018 OFFICE CLOSED 

Sunday 07th  January 2018 OFFICE CLOSED 

Monday 08th January 2018 Normal term time opening hours 
commence 


